PUBLIC NOTICE BUILDING CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

The City of Lockhart Texas is accepting bonded bids from Qualified General Contractors until Tuesday,
April 9, 2019 at 2:00 PM for the construction of a New Fire Station Addition to a facility located at 1911
Borchert Drive (behind the existing Municipal Court 1914 West San Antonio St. Highway 142). Bids must
be submitted on proper forms provided and with accompanying cashier’s check, certified check or
acceptable bidder’s bond payable to the City of Lockhart, delivered to the City Hall offices at 308 West
San Antonio Street, Lockhart TX 78644 during normal business hours. Sealed bids shall be marked BID FOR
CONSTRUCTION OF NEW FIRE STATION ADDITION. Bids received after the date and time will be returned
unopened. Plans, Project Manual and bidding documents will be issued by electronic means and available
by PDF format on the City’s website www.lockhart-tx.org or through the Architect by contacting Ben
Pruett, benjamin@steinbomer.com or Robert Steinbomer, robert@steinbomer.com, 512-479-0022. One
hard copy set of Plans and Project Manual will be available, for review only, at the City Hall. A highly
recommended but Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid conference will be held March 28, 2019 at City Hall in the
Glosserman Room downstairs at 10:00 AM. The City of Lockhart reserves the right to evaluate bids and
reject any and all bids at their discretion.
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